Rachel Tibbetts

From: Jeremy Charlett
Sent: 12 March 2020 09:36

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: The Great Wolf Planning Application 19/02550/F

From: UH Parish Clerk parishclerk@upperheyford.com>

Sent: 10 March 2020 19:50

Dear All,

The Upper Heyford Parish Council wholeheartedly objects to the principle of the above listed proposals and are concerned that the application does not take proper account of development plan policies; nor national policy, and neither does it provide proper justification. The Upper Heyford Parish Council's main concerns are the negative landscape impacts of the proposed development and the significant negative traffic impacts on the surrounding areas which are already impacted as a result of the Heyford Park Development.

Upper Heyford Parish Council believe that this is a totally inappropriate development in a rural area and should be refused.

With Kind Regards

Sarah Morgan-Harris Clerk to the Upper Heyford Parish Council

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..